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Key Diary Dates  

Mon 28 May-Fri 1   June Half Term 

Mon 4 June   Summer Term Inset Day 

Tues 5 June    Back to school 

Weds 6 June   Year 5 Residential Parent Meeting 

Mon 11-Fr 15 June   Phonics Screening Week 

Thurs 14 June  PTFA Film Club 

Fri 15 June   PTFA Sarcoma Mile Event 

Fri 15 June   Year 6 PGL Parent Meeting 

Mon 18-Tues 19 June Year 5 Residential 

Mon 18 June   KS1 Sports Day 

Thurs 21 June  KS2 Sports Day 

 Dear Parents, 

A massive well done goes to our Year Six class (pupils and staff) for their hard work and 
resilience last week during their National Assessments (SATS). They should be feeling very 
proud of their achievements. I would also like to say a huge well done to all the children in 

Year Two for their hard work on their National Assessments, and Foundation for their on-going 
assessments. The children have made such great progress.  Please continue to follow our website and 
twitter feed as we have a packed Summer Term of events. We would like to wish you all well for the half 
term break and bank holiday, and welcome you back to school on Tuesday 5th June.        

Attendance 

Wk Ending  

18th May 2018 

 

CLASS F 94.6% 

CLASS 1 94.2% 

CLASS 2 95.2% 

CLASS 3 94.8% 

CLASS 4 96.4% 

CLASS 5 94.8% 

CLASS 6 97.9% 

CLASS 7 97.1% 

Academy School Improvement:  

Over the last few weeks we have really focused on the accuracy and robustness of our assessments, with particular 
emphasis on writing, where we have taken part in a writing moderation with the other An Daras schools. Year 2 
have also completed a reading, writing and maths moderation afternoon with Mrs Saunders, which showed that all 
assessments were accurate and the children have made fantastic progress. 

Mrs Hooper 

Acting Head of School 



SATS 

Well done to our Year Six and Year Two classes 

for their hard work and resilience during their 

National Assessments (SATS). They should be 

feeling very proud of their achievements.  

Holiday Request 

Holiday authorisation cannot be made. We can only grant it in very 
limited exceptional circumstances for which 
there is a very tight criteria . We ask kindly that 
parents do not discuss this with each other as 
individual cases are personal and comparisons 
cannot be made. We further ask that this 
information is not shared on any social 
networking site.  

Attendance Reminder 

Your child will now be 
marked as “late” if 
arriving after 9am and 
before 9.15am.  Any 
children arriving after this time will 
be marked as “unauthorised”. We 
would also like to remind you that if 
your child is absent from school you 
are to inform the school office by 
9.30am on the first day of absence.  

If the school is not informed your 
child’s absence will be marked as 
“unauthorised”. 

Sunny Days! 

Has your child got their sun hat in 

school?  

Has your child put sun cream on 

before coming to school?  

Has your child got a full water bottle 

in school?  

 

 

PE Kit 

A quick reminder that PE Kits 

should be in school Monday to 

Friday every week. This should 

consist of: 

 Plain white t-shirt 

 Blue  or black shorts 

 Trainers 

 School PE hoodie (optional)  

We would rather the children 

wear trainers than plimsolls as 

they offer more support. 



Year F Trethorne Trip 

Yesterday, Year F visited Trethorne Leisure Farm 

as their class topic is ‘Minibeasts and Life Cycles’. 

The children had the opportunity to have a pony 

ride as well as an ‘in touch with animals session’, 

which included holding and learning about 

animals such as rabbits, guinea pigs and chicks. 

After lunch, they enjoyed playing together on 

some of the play equipment. The trip was 

finished off with an ice-cream! A big thank you to 

Trethorne and our parent volunteers for their 

hard work. The children had a great time, listened 

well and behaved beautifully!  

 

ADMAT Art Competition 
 

Congratulations to all of the winners of the ADMAT Art Competition, 

including Alex G from St Stephens.  

 

 



Crazy Hair Day 

 

A massive thank you from the PTFA for 

everyone's efforts for Crazy Hair Day, there 

have been some very creative hairstyles! It 

was wonderful to walk around the school 

seeing such colourful and inventive designs.  

Wild Tribe  

Years 1 and 2 had a fantastic day 

participating in a variety of Wild Tribe 

activities. They started the day with a 

camp fire and marshmallows, followed 

by mud kitchen, jewellery making and 

mini-beast hunting. In the afternoon 

they took part in alternative sport 

activities! Thank you to Heather 

Gregory for providing the mud kitchen 

and Alan for putting it together. 

Royal Wedding Cream Tea 

A big thank you to everybody who provided scones, jam and cream for our 
Royal Wedding celebration. It was lovely to see so many families joining 
us on the school field. 

Change of date for Reserve KS1 Sports Day 

Please note the reserve KS1 Sports Day date is now 

Wednesday 27th June and not Monday 25th June. 



A massive good luck to Gareth and the cycling team who 

started their ‘Lanson to London’ ride today! One of the 

An Daras MAT minibuses is being used as a support 

vehicle on the ride. Letters and sponsorship forms for 

our own ‘A mile for Sarcoma UK!’ event should be home 

with the children today or are available on our website. 

Pre School 

This week we have been sending home the plants that the 

children have been growing over the last half term. 

A reminder that we finish for the half term holiday today and  

return on Monday 4th June (main school is back on Tuesday 

5th June due to an inset day). 










